
 
 

 
MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING 

 

In aid of Macmillan Cancer Support 
The Friends are taking part in the ‘World’s Biggest Coffee Event’ on  

 

FRIDAY 28th SEPTEMBER 2018 
From after school drop off to 10am 

 

Coffee, tea, squash, cakes & biscuits will be available. 
 

Please come and enjoy a drink and a chat in the school hall –  
younger children are very welcome! 

 

We need your help to host this event, and once again request 
donations of homemade cakes and biscuits.  Please bring donations 
into school on the Thursday afternoon (in a named container), or bring 

them along with you!  Why not bring a container to the event & fill it with 
cake to take home?! Thank you! 

 

As the school has communicated there are children with nut allergies in 
school so we could request baking without nuts if possible please or clearly 

labelled. 
 
 

EVERY CUP OF COFFEE COUNTS 
Each day 780 people in the UK are told they have cancer – all money 
raised will help Macmillan provide expert care, practical and emotional 

support for people living with cancer. 
 
 

We look forward to seeing you there! 


